
Citizens Advice Richmond   
 

Our Twickenham office is moving  
to Hampton Hill in June 
 
 

 

The Twickenham office in Regal House will be closed from 
Friday 1 June 2018 
 
Our new office will open at 1st Floor, 94-102 High Street, 
Hampton Hill TW12 1NY on Monday 11 June 2018 
 
 

Services between 1 and 8 June 
 
Citizens Advice Richmond drop-in and phone services will be open between  
Friday 1 June and Friday 8 June inclusive as follows: 
 
Drop-in (no appointments necessary) 
 

• Sheen Lane Centre, Sheen Lane, SW14 8LP 
Open every day from 10am to 2pm 
 

• White House Community Centre, 45 The Avenue, Hampton, TW12 3RN  
Open Monday 4 June and Tuesday 5 June from 10am to 12.30pm 
 

• Castelnau Community Centre, Stillingfleet Road, SW13 9AQ 
Open Monday 4 June and Thursday 7 June from 10am to 12noon 
 

• Ham Library, Ham Street, Richmond, TW10 7HR 
Open Tuesday 5 June from 1pm to 3pm 
 
Telephone advice line – 020 8712 8700 
 
Open every day from 10am to 12noon 
 

 
Email advice, online information and maps of all our offices are available at any time 
through our website: www.citizensadvicerichmond.org/get-advice   

http://www.citizensadvicerichmond.org/get-advice

